
Dear Students and Parents, 

Below, I have provided you with a Packet from the e-book KLIK that we 
will be studying in class. 

Students will be expected to print and bring it to class by, 

 

 

  

Mrs. Konsta 

This packet will stay in the classroom until it will be completed.

Wednesday, February  8,   2023

No need to complete any work at home, as we will work on it in class.



 



 



 




